
Dear Dolphin families,

It has been another It has been another very challenging year for all of us. But also full 
of amazing experiences and memories. We finished the school year 
with our “Around The World” unit in March. We have visited all 
continents and many different countries, environments, or biomes. 
We have met many natives and various interesting cultures, and 
spoke their languages. We also learned about the 3R’s (reduce, 
reuse, recycle) and how to protect our precious planet Earth. 

WWe went on our Term 3 field trip to the National Science and Nature 
Museum in Ueno Park and saw some real 
dinosaur bones. It was so awesome! 

We then had our online graduation with our fabulous caps and 
gowns, and finished the school year with our “Spring Party”. 

In March, we celebrated many birthdays: Tarun, Nina, Souveet, 
Hans, Srihan and Mr. Scott.
HapHappy Birthday, friends! 

Tarun also joined the Spotted Dolphins on March 18. Tarun, it was 
fun having you at our theme party!

Now, while we will miss kindergarten and our wonderful friends and 
teachers, we are looking forward to Grade 1.

Kind regards,
The Dolphin Team
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